SAC Meeting Minutes 4/8/25
Present are Mrs. McCool, Mrs. Raymer, Mr. Tarrance, Mrs. Gorden, and Mrs. Bennet.  Mrs. Tutten is present as notetaker only.
Presentation and approval of last month’s minutes; budget review, school recognition fund voting results, SAC surveys going well but needed to reopen for more parent input; number of staff discussed.  Minutes approved.
Principal’s report by Mrs. McCool.  More responses coming through from additional opening of survey window.  Looking forward to more funding being directed to SAC account.  Tonight is night of the arts and coming up is 3-5 social media awareness/testing update night.  End of the year is coming up fast.
Data discussed by Mrs. Raymer.  Staff needs have 32 total responses and overall staff is positive; one area of concern is trustworthiness and more opportunities for the students to volunteer in the school and community and community outreach.  Parent needs are overall positive, volunteering in community and school has more inconsistent results.  
No questions or comments regarding survey.
Survey will be coming out for SAC members only in the next month or so.
There are no funding requests for this month.
Mr. Tarrance asked when we will know if school received “A” rating; Mrs. McCool stated late summer or fall.
Meeting for May will be moved up to first Tuesday, which is May 6, to allow time for all required documentation to be completed.
Motion to adjourn by Mrs. McCool at 3:19.
